
Project Update: March 2011 

The school environment training activity is ongoing and so far we have visited Kubar Primary 
School, Obambo Primary School, Obambo mixed Secondary School. The pupils and students of 
these schools together with their teachers are so much interested on the environment 
conservation topics we have been presenting to them. The students had so many questions on 
what they can do as individuals to help improve our environment; they wanted to know how they 
can plant trees, which species and how they can take care of them. Through the help of the 
forestry officer, the issues raised were addressed. The project has been going on so well and the 
staff of the schools we have visited are very much cooperative. 

 


